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In order to best support children at Little Acorns we believe in 

the importance of working with other professionals.  

This includes transferring information from and to another 

setting. Staff have set procedures in recording information to 

another setting or professional. 

Before this is done we obtain parental consent for us to contact 

other professionals. 

We ask for parental permission to send settling reports to 

Health Visitors, and welcome opportunities to chat through any 

concerns we may have with them.  We will always keep parents 

informed about matters raised.  We also follow advice and 

guidance from other professionals regarding specific children – 

for example targets to support communication from the Speech 

and Language Therapist. 

At the end of the children’s time here we pass Transition 

information onto the relevant schools or other settings. 

We aim to work in partnership with other professionals and 

share appropriate information accordingly; especially in regard 

to Child Protection issues. 

 


